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HIGH POINT HOUSING COALITION HOSTS SOCIAL JUSTICE VIRTUAL SEMINAR 

 
 
HIGH POINT, N.C. (April 13, 2021) - The High Point Housing Coalition is sponsoring “Social Injustice, 
Pertaining to Housing,” a virtual seminar on Thursday, April 22, 2021, from 9 - 11:30 a.m., and registration can be 
completed by emailing Heather Fortune at Heather.Fortune@HousingConsultantsGroup.org. 
 
“Social Injustice, Pertaining to Housing” is an opportunity for people working in the real estate or  
the housing field to learn about social injustices in housing from the state, county and local levels.   
 
Our speakers will include Samuel Gunter, Executive Director of the North Carolina Housing Coalition, Stephen 
Sills, Director of the Center for Housing and Community Studies at UNC-G and Michael E. McNair, Community 
Development & Housing Director with the City of High Point.   
 
 
The High Point Housing Coalition is a group of community members dedicated to supporting activities that promote decent, fair 
and affordable housing opportunities for High Point residents.  For more information about the High Point Housing Coalition or 
information about membership, please send inquiries to hphousingcoalition@gmail.com.     
 
The City of High Point aims to serve as the catalyst for bringing together the community’s human, economic and civic resources 
for the purpose of creating the single most livable, safe and prosperous community in America. 
For more information on the City, visit www.highpointnc.gov. 
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